
 

 
1st April 2019 

What’s going on this week?  
 

 
A couple, who have raised £12,000 for charity by creating cartoon versions of football players that 
look like Panini stickers during international football tournaments, have been told by Manchester 
United to stop selling “wonky drawings” of their former players and club crest as they are ‘too 
similar’ to the original cards. 

Things to talk about at home… 
 Have you ever collected anything? If you have, do you know, or could you imagine how it feels if 

you complete a set? What about if you can’t find or manage to get hold of the last few, how might 
that feel? 

 Do we think it is ok for the couple to sell the cards to people to help them complete their sticker 
collections with their similar looking designs? 

 Have we ever copied anyone or has anyone copied us? Can we think of times when it’s ok to copy? 

Please note any interesting thoughts or comments here… 
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